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The Supreme Court will hear all oral arguments scheduled for the January session by telephone 
conference, following the same format used for the previous teleconference arguments. In 
keeping with public health guidance in response to COVID-19, the Justices and counsel will all 
participate remotely. The Court building remains open for official business only and closed to 
the public until further notice. The Court will continue to closely monitor public health guidance 
in determining plans for the February argument session.  

The Court will provide a live audio feed of the January oral arguments to a media pool as it did 
for the previous teleconference arguments. The pool participants will in turn provide a 
simultaneous feed for the oral arguments to livestream on various media platforms for live public 
access. The oral argument audio and a transcript of the oral arguments will also be posted on the 
Court’s website following oral argument each day. 

Additional details regarding media pool distribution will be provided in the coming weeks. 

 


